
ROSWELL PARK CANCE  INSTITUTE CORPORATION
SPECIAL JOINT MEETING

OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND FINANCE COMMITTEE

A Special Joint Meeting of the Board of Directors and Finance Committee of Roswell Park
Cancer Institute Corporation was held on Thursday, April 25, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. in the Scott Bieler
Clinical Science Center, 9th Floor, Patrick P. Lee Board Room.
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Present by
Invitation: Holly Bowser, Vice President of Organizational Performance Improvement

Betsy Doty-Lampson, Board Administrator
Pamela D. Giesie, MSN, RN, Chief Nursing Officer
Ryan Grady, Vice President of Fiscal Administration
Shirley Johnson, BSN, RN, MSN, Chief Nursing Officer
Laura Krolczyk, Vice President of External Affairs
Boris Kuvshinoff, Chief Medical Officer
Gregory A. McDonald, Chief Financial Officer
Adekunle Odunsi, PhD, MD Deputy Director &

Chair of Gynecologic Oncology
Michael B. Sexton, Esq., Chief Administrative Officer,

General Counsel and Corporate Secretary

Openin  Remarks

Mr. Joseph convened the meeting and thanked everyone for calling in for this special
meeting.



A motion was made by Mr. Manning to move the meeting into Executive
Session for the purpose of evaluating a M nagement request for expenditure of
funds for a construction project affecting the clinical areas of the hospital f cility 
which re uest will involve review of patient volumes and other metrics. The
motion was seconded by Ms. NeMoyer and was unanimously carried.

Mr. Manning moved that the meeting return to Open Session, which was
seconded by Ms. NeMoyer and was unanimously carried.

After a brief discussion, a motion was made by Ms. Dobmeier to approve the expenditure of
which motion

was seconded by Ms. NeMoyer and unanimousl  approved.

There being no further business, a motion for adjournment was made which was duly
seconded and was unanimously carried.

Michael B. Sexton, Secretary


